
 
Area Pharmacy Director’s Welcome 

Thank you for your interest in our PGY1 Residency Training 
Program. 

 

Choosing the right environment for further learning is an 
important decision in your professional development. As there 
are many points to consider, I would like to share a few thoughts 
about our program. 

 

Kaiser Permanente has an outstanding integrated healthcare system throughout 
southern California. Prior to serving as the Woodland Hills Area Pharmacy Director, 
I worked in a variety of positions overseeing many pharmacy service lines. During 
my years at Kaiser Permanente, it has been rewarding to participate in the 
continuing evolution of our pharmacy organization. 

 

The Woodland Hills Service Area has nearly a quarter of a million members and has 
the oldest age demographic in southern California. This provides vast learning 
opportunities from the varied clinical presentations of our patients.  Our medical 
center consists of a robust hospital with ambulatory care clinics representing most 
medical and surgical specialties. Our pharmacy ambulatory care program provides 
services to improve lives, increase longevity and prevent future hospitalizations.  
We also have inpatient practice, drug use management, home health and outpatient 
pharmacies. Our pharmacist staff of over 100 have a close, collegial relationship 
with our physicians, nurses and family medicine residents. 

 

The health and vitality of our patient population is central to our mission. We provide 
enriched educational learning experiences for students from the pharmacy schools 
of the University of Southern California and University of the Pacific.  

 

I look forward to meeting you during the upcoming residency recruiting season. 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Rosa, Pharm.D. 
Area Pharmacy Director 
Woodland Hills Medical Center 
Kaiser Permanente of Southern California 


